
On January  1, 2011 a Kenyan woman 
delivered twins...Elizabeth & Esther.   
 
Due to tribal beliefs, the tribal 
leader told the mother that because 
her babies were born twins and on 
the first day of the year, they are 
cursed.  To protect herself from any 
ridicule or persecution she aban-
doned her twins at just 5 days old 
outdoors.  
 
We are so thankful for the people 
who are willing to pick up such chil-
dren and deliver them to the police 
who then drop them off at a center 
for babies and give them life!   
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P R A Y E R  N E E D S :  

Pray  for the health of 

the Leisterôs, children, 

staff and their families.  

Praise God for the new 

Van!  What a blessing!  

Pray that God will give  

continued wisdom & 

strength to the Leister 

family.  

Pray for our upcoming 

5k/10k Run & Walk - 

that God would work 

out the details and 

bring sponsors, volun-

teers and participants.  

Pray for the people of 

Kenya and the upcom-

ing 2012 elections and 

that the election will 

end peacefully.   

 

Sarah & Dema...  

Olive...  

ÎOut of the 21 children at Tumaini, only 2 children 

are in need of monthly sponsorships .  Please 

prayerfully consider becoming a child sponsor.  If 

you feel led, please contact our office at 

970.256.1610 or info@childrenwithhope.org.  

 

Newest Additionñtwins! 

Elizabeth & Esther  

Shining Light Pre-School 

Needed:  

5 sponsors at 

$25 monthly  

Fully sponsored ñ

Praise God!  
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The children are quickly 

learning Kiswahili.  They 

enjoy center time and 

role playing as seen in 

these photos.    

Phoebe 

Dema  

Debby  

Needed: 

2 sponsors at 

$25 monthly 



Tumaini officially licensed! 
On February 11th, Horace & Phyllis (Administrators) went to the Children's 

Court and requested that all the children at the home be registered in the 

name of òTumainió. This is now possible because we are now officially a reg-

istered CCI with the Kenyan Government.  Praise the Lord!  

 A special thanks to our wonderful friend, John Green of Testimony Faith 

Homes, who helped us through this process. We thank him and his wife 

Esther for all the time, energy, love and support they have given and continue 

to give us at Tumaini.  "May your 

unfailing love 

rest upon us, 

O LORD, 

even as we 

put our hope 

in you."  

Psalm 33:22  
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DONATIONS   
may be made 

online at :  

John Green and  Horace with Tumaini 
childrenτEnoch, Ruth & Phoebe. 

Boaz is now 
walking!  

GLORY TO GOD!  The NEW VAN arrived! 
 

 

Everyone was so  

excited when the van 

arrived! They couldnõt  

wait to go for a drive, 

so thatõs what they 

did!  All those that 

were not napping 

jumped in the van for 

a 30 minute drive.  

While driving they had 

a great time singing 

and Praising God for 

His faithfulness!   Having a second vehicle will make such a differ-
ence. Thank you everyone for your faithfulness to God!  

POWER 

Almost nightly there are  
power outages.  Praise God 

for our generator!  The out-
ages usually occur right around 

supper time and if it was not 
for the generator, the Tumaini 

family would be eating by can-
dlelight and rescue lan-
terns.  Due to the high cost of 

fuel, they are very conservative 
using the generator. 

 

ter outside Tumaini.   Please pray 

for the health for all our workers 
and their families.    

SICKNESS 

The Tumaini family has been 
experiencing colds and flu of 

some kind.  Itõs the rainy sea-
son which brings so much 

sickness to many, especially 
pneumonia. 

 
It would not be so difficult at 
Tumaini but the employees, 

who come and go all the time, 
bring whatever they encoun-

Struggles in Kenya... 

Saturday, June 25, 2011Saturday, June 25, 2011Saturday, June 25, 2011    
 

 
 
 
 

3rd Annual  

Children With Hope 5k/10k Run & Walk  

 
 

REGISTER ONLINE TODAY: REGISTER ONLINE TODAY: 
www.ChildrenWithHope.org/Events.php  

SAVE THE SAVE THE SAVE THE 

DATE!DATE!DATE!    

Check-

ing vitals of 

one of the 

twins.  



 Whether you are a couch potato, already have plans  
or live out of stateé 

YOUYOUYOU can still support our only community  

event as a òCWH FANó. òCWH FANó.   
 

Itõs easy as 1-2-3!     

 

 

  1)  Register for the race as a òCWH FANó  
   (form on back side)   
  2)  Pay the $25 entry fee by June 23rd 

  3)  YOU receive the official race T-shirt  

 
 
 
 

I canõt enter the raceñ 
Iõm a couch potato! 
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 I a
lready have plans!  

Attention CWH FANS itõs time to Register! 

3rd Annual ñChildren With Hope 5k/10k Run & Walk  

 
 

 
 

I canõt enter the race

ñ 

I live in Alaska!  



Cut  & Mail Form with Entry Fee to Č  Children With Hope Å 627 -24 1/2 Rd. Ste D Å Grand Junction, CO  81505 

 Please make checks payable to Children With Hope 

Name 

Address  

Adult T -shirt Size:  S M L XL          XXL 

Email  

City / State / Zip 

Gender 

 
 
 Hip-hip-hooray! Youõre a òCWH FANó!  

 

ñCWH FANò Non-participating Entry Form 

Thank  you   

for your support! 

 

 
 

Entry Fee:  

 
 

$25 per person 

if paid by 6/23/11 

PLEASE NOTE :   

If you plan to participate in the 5k/10k 
Run & Walk, please visit our website 
www.ChildrenWithHope.org/Events.php 
to register online or print the 
 participant entry form. 


